
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Subject: Change in Corporation Name  for License Call Sign WA2XZK 
 
Dear OET,  
 
Please accept this letter as notification that the Johns Hopkins University Applied Physics 
Laboratory, currently the license holder, intends to change the name on the license to , 
The Johns Hopkins University Applied Physics Laboratory LLC, (JHU/APL) a Maryland 
limited liability company with its principal office at 11100 Johns Hopkins Road, Laurel, 
Maryland 20723. The Taxpayer Identification number has not changed, the use, and 
operators of the equipment have not changed.  The University is the sole member of 
JHU/APL, and JHU/APL is a wholly-owned subsidiary of the University. JHU/APL will 
operate as a division of the University. There will be no change in any operations or use 
of the establishment; the only change will be that of the name of the license  holder. 
 
Glen A. Long 
11100 Johns Hopkins Road 
Laurel, Maryland 20723 
ATTN: 17-N224 
(443) 778-2733 
glen.long@jhuapl.edu 
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